THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education Members
FROM: 
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE: 
september 17, 2009

SUBJECT: 
Use Remaining funds from Projects for North Hardin 



Phase 5 Renovation.

ISSUE

 There are remaining funds in past projects that can be used for the North Hardin Phase 5 Renovation.

FACTS

The Board can use $168,978.75 of funds left from completed and current projects for Phase 5 Renovation of North Hardin High School. (See table below)   Phase 5 renovation will consist of a cross-over hallway and a new elevator.

In addition to these completed projects, we will have $1,074,945.53 remaining funds in the Rineyville Elementary School project.  Dr. Bob Tarvin, Chairperson of FSCC and Mark Ryles, Director of Division of Facilities, KDE must give approval to use these remaining funds for a major construction project.  

Completed Projects

	PROJECT
	BG#
	Balance
	To be Paid
	Available for

New Project

	CHHS HVAC Roof
	BG 06-023
	$11,785.00
	$0
	$11,785.00

	NHHS Canopy
	BG 03-024
	$11,920.27
	$0
	$11,920.27

	West Hardin Renovation
	BG 03-166
	$13,540.52
	         $0
	$13,540.52

	PAC Hydraulic Lift
	BG 05-115
	$18,701.23
	$0
	$18,701.23

	JHHS Athletic Program

(Athletic /Field House)  
	BG 02-219

BG 02-266
	$57,878.85
	$0
	$57,878.85

	CHHS Tennis Courts
	BG 04-284
	$2,755.00
	$0
	$2,755.00

	Energy Savings Project
	BG 05-121
	$25,265.11
	$0
	$25,265.11

	G.C Burkhead Reroof
	BG 07-185
	$25,331.01
	$0
	$25,331.01

	North Hardin Phase 1
	BG 07-188
	$1,801.76
	$0
	$1,801.76






             




Total     $168,978.75

Current Projects

	PROJECT
	BG#
	Balance
	To be Paid
	Available for

New Project

	Rineyville Elementary
	BG 05-116
	$1,121,945.53
	($47,000 contract)
	$1,074945.53


RECOMMENDATION


I recommend the Hardin County Board of Education seek approval from Dr. Bob Tarvin, Chairperson of FSCC, and Mark Ryles, Director for Division of Facilities, KDE to use $168,978.75 from past projects BG: 06-023, 03-024, 03-166, 05-115, 02-219, 02-266, 04-284, 05-121, 07-185, 07-188 and the remaining $1,074,945.53 from the Rineyville Project BG 05-116 for North Hardin High School Renovation Phase 5.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move the Hardin County Board of Education seek approval from Dr. Bob Tarvin, Chairperson of FSCC, and Mark Ryles, Director for Division of Facilities, KDE to use $168,978.75 from past projects BG: 06-023, 03-024, 03-166, 05-115, 02-219, 02-266, 04-284, 05-121, 07-185, 07-188 and the remaining $1,074,945.53 from the Rineyville Project BG 05-116 for North Hardin High School Renovation Phase 5.
